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London Library Change Programme

Phase 3: Making Transformational Change Happen
Bulletin no.10: 24 November 2010 
Let Us Have More Feedback on the Seminar

Thank you for the enthusiastic feedback we have received to the seminar on 12 November.  We are still keen to receive more. Since the event, we have received a number of requests for follow-up information and suggestions that we should hold further events focusing on specific topics, such as trust status and fully shared services.  To help us judge the level of interest in these ideas, we would be grateful if you could answer two quick questions for us:

1. Which topics would you like to learn more about? (Please reply marking ‘x’ in the table below.)

	Topics
	How Interested Are You? 
	Would You Welcome a Seminar on This Topic (yes/no)?

	
	Very
	Quite
	Not
	

	Trust Status
	
	
	
	

	Fully Shared Services
	
	
	
	

	Consortium Working
	
	
	
	

	Place-based Service Redesign
	
	
	
	

	Social Enterprise
	
	
	
	

	Working with Volunteers
	
	
	
	

	Others (please specify below)
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


2. Did you learn something from the seminar on 12 November and how do you intend to apply it?  

For example: did you brief your Cabinet Member or Director?

	


The Strategic Options Framework, Case Studies and presentation can be found:

http://www.londoncouncils.gov.uk/London%20Councils/SOFframeworkSECURE.pdf
http://www.londoncouncils.gov.uk/London%20Councils/LLCPCaseStudyConsortiaSECURE%20(2).pdf
http://www.londoncouncils.gov.uk/London%20Councils/LLCPCaseStudyPlacecasedSECURE.pdf
http://www.londoncouncils.gov.uk/London%20Councils/LLCPCaseStudySharedSECURE.pdf
http://www.londoncouncils.gov.uk/London%20Councils/LLCPCaseStudyTrustSECURE.pdf
http://www.londoncouncils.gov.uk/London%20Councils/12thNovPresentationSECURE.pdf
A Next Steps seminar will be held in the week beginning 14 March 2011.

All Cabinet Members will be invited to attend a seminar on 16 December at Finsbury Library - see attached for information.

Please see attached for information on support available from the LLCP 

If you would like to discuss LLCP and the support programme, please contact:

· Andrew Holden, Director, MLA London Field Team. andrew.holden@mla.gov.uk 

· Sophie Lancaster, MLA London Field Team sophie.lancaster@mla.gov.uk
Background to the programme and previous bulletins can be found at:

http://www.londoncouncils.gov.uk/culturetourismand2012/lcip/londonlibrarychangeprogramme.htm
